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Brother Knights 
 
Our busy weekend is behind us.  I don’t know how much we made on the chicken dinner, but we 
sold between 155 and 160 dinners.  Members that worked the event bought the leftover 
chicken.  Next year we will be raising the price of the dinner to $10 per 
dinner because the cost of the chicken is going up.  Other organizations in 
the area also sell chicken dinners for $10 per dinner. 
 
The soup supper for the Shanty-Town campers for Habitat for Humanity 
was a hit.  The kids ate all the chicken noodle soup.  Thank you Don LaSee 
for the homemade noodles.  The kids also ate most of the hamburger soup. 
 
I don’t know how the appreciation dinner went, but I was told there was a 
good crowd.   
 
Old Business 

1. There is still time to register for the state camporee and golf outing.  If you are interested in 
attending, please contact the Grand Knight. 

2. Peter Van Doern of Liturgical Publications Inc., asked me to present the option for the 
Knights to purchase an ad in the weekly bulletin for $360/year, color for $460.  The council 
declined to act. 

New Business 
1. Nomination of officers for the next year will be at our June meeting.  We need a person to 

step up and fill the Deputy Grand Knight position. 
2. Barb Taylor of the Parish Council asked if the Knights of Columbus would donate two $50 

prizes for the parish raffle at the Fall Festival. 
3. Two scholarships were presented at the High School Awards Assembly on May 27. 
4. June Birthdays: Dean Arnold, Jerry Falk, Robert Hale, Tim Hesse, Drew Hyzer, Roland 

Karls. 
5. Please remember the sick and disabled in your prayers:  Joe Rubesch, Dave L. Munz, Tubby 

Schroeder, Mike Hochstein, Philip Baebler, Leon Wipperfurth, Dana Quigley, Kenny 
Clemen’s wife Kelly and Sid Gomon’s wife Marlene. 

6. Relatives of members who need prayers are Helen Karl’s son Tom, Scott Clemen’s father-in-
law, Chuck Zeman, and Thomas Grebe, father-in-law to Len Hendricks. 

7. The next regular meeting is June 9, 2015, at 7:30 p.m. 
8. The next officer’s meeting is May 28, 2015, at 7:30 p.m. 

 
“Jesus Christ started the Catholic Church.  All other churches were started by man.” 

Father Chad’s Homily 
 
Robert F. Koresh 
rfk835@gmail.com 
608-592-1392 


